
 I'm not sure why the State would hold the landlord community responsible for the COVID-19 outbreak 
and suddenly start viewing us as potential lenders.  
 
We not banks. We're property owners.  
 
If the State wants to keep tenants afloat during the crisis, they should be the leaders in lending rent 
money.  
 
Are comm'l landlords supposed to waive rents and underwrite their commercial tenants? 
 
Restaurant bldg. owners?  
 
If the State wants to start this process, it should  be fair to all bldg. owners/landlord.  
 
Not just us residential owners.  
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